
City of Conway 
Procurement Office 
City Hall 
1201 Oak 
Conway, AR 72032 
  
  
October 15, 2019 
  
Legal Ad Department 
 
  
Please publish the following notice on Friday, October 18, 2019 and furnish one proof of 
publication of the same to Jamie Brice, City of Conway Procurement Manager.   
  

"Notice" 
  
The City of Conway is accepting sealed proposals for Life Insurance Benefits for the 
2020 plan year. Information may be obtained by contacting the Procurement Office via 
email at Jamie.brice@cityofconway.org, 1201 Oak Street, Conway, AR 72032 or by 
calling 501-358-6810. Proposals must be received in the Procurement Office no later 
than 10:00 a.m. on November 5th, 2019 to be considered. 
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